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Tuesday, 23 April 2024 

Job Vacancies - Salaried GP  

Closing date 5th May 2024 

Job Summary 

We have a permanent position available for a salaried GP wanting 4 or more 
sessions per week, including Thursdays and Fridays. 

About us: 

We are a friendly dispensing practice with 6300 patients distributed across towns, 
villages and rural communities in the Camborne and Redruth area. Our surgeries are 
in Illogan and Lanner. 

Two partners and three salaried GPs are supported by an eldercare matron, clinical 
pharmacist, social prescriber, physiotherapist and nursing team. In August 2023 we 
became a GP training practice and have an ST3 with us. 

We have clinical meetings on Wednesday mornings when we share learning, discuss 
complex cases, review significant events and safeguarding matters, and liaise with 
community multi-disciplinary teams. 

Ours is an interesting patient cohort with a surprising number of complex cases that 
will allow a GP who enjoys holistic practice and teamwork to develop and thrive 
professionally. 

We believe in offering the support and flexibility for people to get the best from their 
work. 

For the right candidate, partnership is a possibility. 

Contact: 

Please email the practice manager Debbie Holborn: 
manager.harrismemorial@nhs.net 

Or phone 01209 842449 and ask to speak to Debbie or one of the managers. 


